
 

 

 

 

What is happening in SARS? 
 

Travel Allowance dispute  

Members were informed that the travel allowance dispute that was referred to the CCMA was concluded 

in December 2021 and that the CCMA ruled against the PSA. The PSA and its legal team studied the 

award and are of the opinion that the PSA has strong prospects of success to review the arbitration 

award through the Labour Court. 

 

The PSA therefore instructed its attorney to start drafting the notice of motion to review the award at the 

Labour Court. Such a review at the Labour Court does, however, take some time and members are 

requested to exercise patience. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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